
 
NO. CE.T.69/2024/3015     16TH September 2024 
  
 

CORRIGENDUM-I  
 
 
  Sub.:  Tender No.E.69/2024 – 

Carrying out diving works of salvage section of MbPA for Two Years 
 

 Ref: This office Notice Inviting Tender (NIT)  

NO.CE.T.69/2024/2904 dated 6th September 2024 

 

 

 All concerned are hereby informed that the Pre Bid Meeting for the subject work scheduled 
on 18.09.2024 is postponed to 19.09.2024 at 3:00 pm in the office of the Chief Engineer, Mumbai 
Port Authority, Port Bhavan, 3rd Floor, SV Marg, Fort, Mumbai 400001.  
 
       

              SD/- 

D.A. Nil        DY.CHIEF ENGINEER, MICT    
 
 
 

 

faona /Phone: 91-22-6656 5656 
[maola /Email: 

chiefengineer@mumbaiport.gov.in 

vaobasaa[-T /Website: 

www.mumbaiport.gov.in 
 

 

sqaap%ya AiBayaaMi~kI ivaBaaga   
paoT- Bavana‚ itsara majalaa\ 

SaUrjaI vallaBadasa maaga-‚ ba^laaD- 

[sToT‚ mauMba[- 400 001 

Civil Engineering 
Department,  
Port House, 3rd floor, 
S.V. Marg, Ballard Estate, 
MUMBAI - 400 001.   


